
 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 
BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND INTERCULTURAL 

DEVELOPMENT RESEARCH ASSOCIATION

The purpose of this Memorandum of Understanding between Intercultural Development 
Research Association (IDRA) and Ector County Independent School District is for re-
implementation of the IDRA Valued Youth Program, formerly known as the Coca Cola 
Valued Youth Program. This program is a cross-age tutoring partnership located at 
Odessa High School. 

This agreement will be in effect for the 2021-2022 school year.


